Pro SB 389

February 9, 2022

Lauren Shiffman Bill No SB389

PROPONENT:

Dear Chairman and Committee Members,

I am writing as a huge PROPONENT of SB389. You must pass this bill out of committee to protect the integrity of the vote of every resident of Kansas.

Please return voting to 100% paper! Voting machines allow for a great degree of risk. There is absolutely no reason why we can not go to 100% paper.

With each precinct now providing pens due to covid, there is no reason why we can't use paper. I used it in the last election. Therefore I knew my vote could not be tampered with. I filled it out easily and then fed it into the scanner just as I would have with a machine ballot.

There was no difference or added burden to the polling place or myself. Just 100% security that my vote was accurate and secure!

Please eliminate these expense machines and work to earn the trust back of all Kansans!

Sincerely,

Lauren Shiffman Lenexa, KS